
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of a Memorandum 
of Understanding between Pasadena ISD and the City 
of Pasadena for Outdoor Warning Siren Installations.

BACKGROUND: The City of Pasadena Office of Emergency Management 
has requested permission to install and maintain outdoor 
warning sirens at specific Pasadena ISD properties for 
the enhancement of public safety to surrounding areas 
in the event of an emergency. 

The agreement includes the following PISD campus 
locations: San Jacinto IS, Golden Acres ES, Marshall 
Kendrick MS and Bondy IS.

The poles will be set 10ft. into the ground with a 15in. 
base, extend 45ft. in height, and will be self-powered.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: None

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of a Memorandum of 
Understanding between Pasadena ISD and the City of 
Pasadena for Outdoor Warning Siren Installations.

CABINET MEMBER: DeeAnn Powell
Kevin Fornof

CONTACT PERSON: Kevin Fornof

BOARD MEETING DATE: December 17, 2024


